Public Notice for Press Release
Thursday, March 11, 2021

Please Be Advised:

Please be advised that Waverly Avenue
will be closed from Mill Street to Spark
Drive on Monday, March 15" and
Tuesday, March 16, 2021 for
construction repairs of the bridge in
that area. Please find an alternate
route of travel during these two days.

Thank You.

Village Clerk
Janine Gandy-McKinney



